
 
 

Typical drill rig for soil sampling. 
 

Soil sampling on 96th and 97th avenues southeast 

Starting as early as Tuesday, November 1 
 
King County Wastewater Treatment Division is continuing field investigations to inform 
design of a sewer upgrade project in Mercer Island and Bellevue. Beginning as early as 
Tuesday, November 1, crews will take soil samples on Mercer Island. These 
investigations will give the project team an accurate understanding of ground conditions 
in the areas as we continue early design for the North Mercer Island and Enatai Sewer 
Upgrade Project.  
 
Locations 
See map on reverse 

• As early as November 1, crews will drill in 
the parking lane at SE 35th Street and 96th 
Avenue SE. 

• As early as November 1, crews will drill at 
the southernmost end of 97th Avenue SE.  

• As early as November 2, crews will drill in 
Fruitland Landing at the north end of 97th 
Avenue SE. 
 

What you can expect 
• Flaggers will direct vehicle and pedestrian 

traffic around the work site, as necessary. 
• Work hours typically 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday to Friday. 
• Work is expected to last one day at each location, depending on field conditions. 
• A drill rig will be located in the right of way until the boring is complete.  
• When work is complete, the site will be restored according to City of Mercer Island 

standards. 
 

Please watch for equipment and signs in the area, travel slowly to stay safe, and 
follow direction from flaggers. 

For more information 
Contact Kristine Cramer at 206-477-5415 or kristine.cramer@kingcounty.gov.  
Sign up for text alerts.  Text KING MERCERSEWER to 468-311.  
Visit the project Web page at www.kingcounty.gov/MercerEnataiSewer.  
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